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New Board Officers 
Greg Dwiel has been elected as our new Chairman; 
Steve Norman as Vice Chairman;  Maija Boriss as 
Treasurer; and Pat Lynn as our Secretary. 
Congratulations to all. 
 
Currently we have several openings on the Forest 
Lake Board and invite residents to consider being a 
board member. Come to one of our board meetings 
to get a first-hand glimpse on how we operate.  
Meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each 
month at 7:30pm at our Community Center at  
23489 N. East Road. If you would like more 
information or are interested in becoming a board 
member, please call Greg Dwiel. 
 
Fishing Derby Results 
The lake was almost crowded for the annual ice 
fishing derby. The weather was perfect and the ice 
thick. The results of the 2013-14 fishing derby are: 
  

     Joe F 7 5/8” Bluegill 
     Gina  15 7/8” Bass 
     Brad  15” Bass 
     Steve  13” crappie 
     John W 13” crappie 
     Scott K 8 7/8” Perch 
     KC 7 ¾” Rock Bass 
 
Budget 
The 2014 budget was presented and passed at the 
January meeting.  It can be viewed on our website: 
www.flcaonline.org 
 

Dues Notices 
By now you should have received and paid your 
2014 dues.  If you have not received yours, please 
notify Steve Norman at 847-540-8857 and he will see 
to it that you get one is mailed to you promptly.   
Checks for dues payments should be made out to 
Forest Lake Community Association and mailed to 
PO Box 314, Lake Zurich, IL 60047. 
 
Start Cleaning It Out 
2014 ANNUAL FOREST LAKE GARAGE SALE 
WILL BE FRIDAY AND SATURDAY, JUNE 6th and 
7th from 8 am to 4 pm. If you would like to 
participate, please send an email to Kelly Poliquin  
kapoliquin@att.net no later than Tuesday, June 3rd 
at 6pm,  in order to be added to the Google Map and 

itemized list.  Please include your name, address, 
which of the 2 days (or both) you will be participating, 
and what items you would like mentioned. Please 
keep the list short and just hit the highlights. Details 
of the event will be available on www.flcaonline.org  
 
Advertising will be limited to Craig's List and the large 
signage at the following 3 locations: Quentin & 
Highland, Highland & Overhill, and Old McHenry & 
Lakeside. Everyone is responsible for additional 
signage to direct people to their homes from each of 
those three locales. Please use green and orange 
colored signs/balloons to keep our theme going. 
Start your spring cleaning now! 
 

 
North Beach – 1939 

 
 
Website 
Pat Lynn has posted our new website. Pictures, 
publications, documents and many other items may be 
found there. Check it out and tell your neighbors about 
it. Visit our website at www.FLCAonline.org 
 
No Wake Zone 
As powerboats are getting larger and the motors more 
powerful and dangerous to swimmers, the board has 
voted to make all of Forest Lake a “No Wake” zone.  
 
If you are swimming, be aware that boat operators may 
have trouble seeing you, especially in the evening. We 
encourage swimmers to wear a fluorescent headband 
when outside the buoyed areas. 
 
All boats that are used on Forest Lake or are stored on 



 

FLCA property must display a 2014 FLCA sticker. 
Stickers may be purchased when paying your dues, at 
a meeting, or by contacting Steve Norman: 540-8857. 
Boats stored at our parks that do not have a current 
sticker may be removed from our property and 
disposed of. 
 

 
 

Measuring the holes, water and mud – 1983 
 

Fishing Regulations  
Forest Lake has a limit on the quantity and size 
of fish that may be kept.  
Creel Limit: 

1 Walleye Pike - 14” 
1 Northern Pike – 24” 
1 Muskellunge - 36” 

3 Bass - 14” 
10 Pan fish - any size 
2 Catfish – 14” 
Carp – No limit - Please remove all carp 

 
Boats that have been in other lakes must be washed 
thoroughly with soap to remove aquatic plants and 
animals (zebra mussels and curly leaf, for example) 
before they are launched. 
 
Fishing by members is allowed from private boats, 
piers, and at Luttrell Park (north end of lake) only, not 
from any beach area. 
 
Dogs are allowed at Luttrell Park only. 
 
If you have not paid your current dues, you may not 
use our lake, beaches or parks. You are trespassing 
on private property. 
 
Great Party! 
We would like to add a quick thank you to Tracy & 
Steve Norman, Annie & Mike Vormittag, Sue 
Lalowski, & Katie Muller for helping to organize & run 
the Cabin Fever Party.  We had a great turnout of 
about 60 brave souls who ventured out in yet another 
snowstorm.  A good time had by all! 
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Board Members  Committee Chairs  
Chairman Greg Dwiel             420-8802 Activities Laura Tegtmeier     438-3688 
Vice Chairman Steve Norman        540-8857 Community Center Rentals Steve Norman        540-8857 
Treasurer Maija Boriss           438-3114 Landscape Beautification Maija Boriss            438-3114 
Secretary & Dues Pat Lynn                 438-0859 Lake Committee Nick Leonard          840-1971 
Parks Committee Greg Dwiel             420-8802  Joe Wachter 485-9597 
  Govt. Liason  Steve Norman        540-8857 
Website Pat Lynn                 438-0859 Dues  
 


